
Ivy Hall Student Council and PTO present 

 3rd, 4th and 5th Grade Movie Night 

	 	 Featuring:	

The	BFG	
	 	 	 		 (Big	Friendly	Giant)	

  Friday, February 17th  

6:00-8:00 p.m.  

 

Come to Ivy Hall and pay $5.00 at the door.  

Popcorn is included in price of admission! 

A variety of candy, cookies, and water  

will be available for purchase at the door for $1.00. 

We will only accept cash or checks made out to Ivy Hall School. 

 

Please DO NOT send blankets, towels, pillows, or stuffed animals! 

This event is for 3rd, 4th and 5th graders only. 

Please no siblings! 

All students MUST be checked in and out by a parent or guardian!  

If you have any questions, please call  

Bari Cohen (847)970-0493, Debbie Karp (773)307-6085,  

Lisa Entin (773)206-1800, Joanne Koidin (714)472-1918 

Krishna Selvarajan (312)479-3928 or Sandy Heltzer (224) 628-8289 


